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EQ105 Appointments [CHAPTER SUBCHAPTER EQ-2 HUNTER/JUMPING SEAT EQUITATION SECTION]

6. When showing in the Hunter/Jumping Seat Equitation section it is recommended that riders use traditional stainless steel stirrup irons that 
promote proper position of the foot in the iron as well as a correct leg position. It is further recommended that riders use stirrup irons that allow 
judges a clear and unobstructed view of the position of the foot in the stirrup. Judges may not eliminate a rider for using a particular style of 
stirrup iron. (Exception: see EQ101.4)

6. Stirrups must be silver in color or non-colored stainless steel. Riders entering the ring with stirrups that do not conform will be eliminated. (Exception: quick 
release safety stirrups and stirrups with jointed branches are permitted when the remaining area of the stirrup branch is silver in color or non-colored stainless 
steel and does not unduly obscure the judge’s view of the rider’s foot in the stirrup.)

PROPOSED CHANGE

This rule change will provide a recommendation for appropriate stirrups for use in the Hunter/Jumping Seat Equitation division.
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